
Is there a special project you've always wanted to do 
with your students? 

Apply for a SEPTA (Special Education PTA) Mini-Grant and fund a creative endeavor that will enhance the 
education of students receiving special education services. Your successful project could be a model for other 
staff members, and positively impact student learning!   

SEPTA Mini-Grants award up to $500 to support any teacher or staff (OT, PT, SLP, etc.) 
who works with students with an IEP or 504. 

The grants are awarded once a year for the current school year. Awardees may be asked to share their 
project with a blog post or meeting presentation.  SEPTA may work with other entities to source funding. 

• Field trips (community engagement)
• Integrated play groups
• School improvement projects (garden,

artwork)

• Resource materials (special books or
materials for specific activities or projects)

• Materials for demonstration to school or
district staff

• Professional development inservices will be
considered especially if the training qualifies
for recertification credit and can demonstrate
impact on children

• Lego social skills materials

SEPTA mini-grants will not be awarded for:
• Parties
• General office supplies (paper, printer, toner)

More information and application can be found at: 
www.arlingtonsepta.org/mini-grants/ 

Important Dates 

Aug 31st Grant Applications Open 

Oct 4th Grant Applications Due 

Week of Grant Letters out to 
Oct 24th   all applicants 

• An individual or a team of teachers or
providers may apply.

Questions? minigrants@arlingtonsepta.org 

Mini-Grant Examples How to Apply 
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